
 

 

OCKLEY GREEN FAMILY & COMMUNITY BULLETIN 
March 12, 2018 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Ockley Green Families and Community, 
 
I hope everyone was able to enjoy the beautiful weather 
over the weekend.  It certainly makes a difference to have 
a little sunshine in our lives.  In this newsletter I want to 
be sure you know about two important events happening 
at OG this week:  
 
17 Minutes of Silence 
On Wednesday, March 14th we will join other schools in 
the national observance of holding seventeen minutes of 
silence for the 17 students who lost their lives during the 
tragedy at Marjorie Stoneman-Douglas HS in Florida last 
month.  As you may have read in a letter from 
Superintendent Guerrero, we have been asked to plan a 
visible, school-wide event.  At 10 am on Wednesday, we 
are inviting our classes to come out to the OG field where 
we will stand together to form the number 17. You are 
invited to join us.  We are encouraging everyone to wear 
black that day if they can. If students do not want to 
participate, a supervised space will be available for them 
in the building.  Some teachers are planning events for the 
day.  Those events will be on campus and may coincide 
with the gathering on the field.  If you would like to join 
us, please arrive early so that you can check in at the main 
office and pick up a visitors badge.  
 
Ockley Green Family Information Night 
On Thursday, March 15th at 6 pm in the OG Library we 
will be holding our first OG Family Information Night for 
parents and caregivers.  The purpose of this evening and 
evenings to come in the future is to support parents and 
caregivers in learning more about raising children in the 
fast-paced, digital age of the 21st century as well as 
provide a venue where we can be together to discuss 
issues that face our students today.  We have experts in the 
field from Adolescents and Communities Together, a 

 

 
Calendar  
 

This Week’s Schedule 
Monday ~ B ~ Regular Schedule 
Tuesday~ A ~ Regular Schedule 
Wednesday~ B ~ Regular Schedule 
Thursday~ A ~ Regular Schedule 
Friday~ B ~ Regular Schedule 
 
March 14 - Wednesday 
17 Minutes of Silence 
10:00 am OG Field 
 
March 15 - Thursday  
Parent & Family Night 
6:00 - 7:30 OG Auditorium 
 
March 19-23 
Spirit Week - Themes TBD 
 
March 23 - Friday 
School Dance 
 
March 21 - Wednesday 
Site Council Meeting 
6:00 pm OG Library 
 
March 26 - March 30 
SPRING BREAK 
 
Need to plan ahead?  
Check out the OGMS 
Student & Family 
Handbook & Calendar 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17cZ9l1QGAxWKqlrPtl8UO82pdQDSLuJH4el7P-4La88/edit?ts=5a678de8
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17cZ9l1QGAxWKqlrPtl8UO82pdQDSLuJH4el7P-4La88/edit?ts=5a678de8
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17cZ9l1QGAxWKqlrPtl8UO82pdQDSLuJH4el7P-4La88/edit?ts=5a678de8


 

branch of Planned Parenthood Portland,  members of our 
OG Climate team, and our PPS School Climate Specialist, 
Drew Laurence, who will speak to the PPS Climate 
Framework and give us insight about the developing 
teenage brain. Our School Resource Officer, Noah Hill 
will be there to discuss the broader impacts of 
cyber-bullying and safe online behavior. I look forward to 
sharing this night with you. 
 
Finally, I want to say how much we all enjoyed having our 
5th grade students from our feeder schools join us last 
Friday.  There were over 225 visiting students! The 
auditorium was packed. I'd like to give a big shout-out to 
Ms. Stone, our counselor for organizing the tours with the 
team of 8th grade OG Dragon Leaders and thank the 
students for their maturity in leading our visitors around 
OG on a tour.  Thank-you as well to Mr. Damon and the 
dancers and Mr. Littledyke and his amazing band.  I think 
our new students came away in awe of all we do at OG 
and are excited to join us.  
 
Have a wonderful week.  See you on Thursday night! 
 
Paula 
 

 

8th Graders: Jefferson High School 
Forecasting & Dance Auditions 

The forecast evenings for 
incoming 9th graders for 
Jefferson HS are: 
 
 March 14th at 6:30 pm 
April 10th at 6:00 pm.  
 
The Jefferson Dancers:  
Dance placement auditions for 
incoming 9th graders are  April 
5th at 3:30 pm at Jefferson. 

 
Please see attached flyers for more information. 
 

 

 
 
Ockley Green is always looking 
for volunteers.​ ​Can you help? 
Here are some current ways to 
volunteer or contribute: 
 
New Volunteer Opps! 
 
PTA Volunteers Needed 
The PTA is in need of volunteers 
for several upcoming events, 
such as Teacher Appreciation 
Week and Family Night.  If you 
can help please contact​ ​Doris 
Tamoro​. 
 
Carpenters? 
Are you handy with a hammer? 
We could use a group of OG 
family members to help 
construct a picnic table and a 
couple of benches for our 
students.  If you are a 
handyperson, please contact 
Paula McCullough​. Thank-you! 
 
Yearbook 
Ockley Green needs a volunteer 
to lead/take on the 
responsibilities for the 
publication of the yearbook this 
year!  There will be support from 
LifeTouch (the company who 
does our student photos) with 
layout, but we also need a 
volunteer leader for this 
important publication. Please 

mailto:dtamoro@gmail.com
mailto:dtamoro@gmail.com
mailto:pmccull@pps.net


 

Visits to Roosevelt HS Theater 

 

OG students had an opportunity last week to visit 
Roosevelt High School. Ms. Sawyer's 1st period class and 
students from Ms. Graham's AVID elective attended the 
dress rehearsal of "The Miracle Worker" at Roosevelt 
High School last Tuesday by invitation from Jo Lane, the 
drama teacher at RHS.  It was a great opportunity to 
explore the high-school as well as see the a live 
performance! 
 

 

OG Band & Chess Team News 

 

Congrats to the band who represented Ockley Green 
at the PPS Middle School Band Festival at Wilson 
HS for the first time in years.  The judges were very 
impressed with our musicians and are looking 
forward to hearing them progress even further next 
year! 
 
 

contact ​Jane Harold ​if you can 
help.  
 
Photo Installation Assistance 
Let’s turn the OG hallway into a 
gallery celebrating the kids! 
OG parent Kersten Green has 
taken some beautiful photos of 
students​ ​and made poster sized 
prints. We want to put them up 
in the hallway but need 
assistance with either framing or 
mounting them and also 
installing them. Do you have 
connections to a framing store or 
know how to get these photos 
mounted inexpensively? Please 
contact ​Kersten Green​ if you 
can help. 
 
OG Website 
Are you good with website 
organization? The OG website 
could use an overhaul, and the 
staff could use some parent 
expertise to help make some 
improvements. Do you have 
these skills to offer? Please 
contact ​Jane Harold ​if you can 
help. 
 
Snack Program 
Several parents have offered to 
bring in snacks to OG to help 
support students during the day 
who need a snack break.  If you 
would like to support our Snack 
Program, please bring a gift card 
to Cash & Carry or Fred Meyer. 
Principal McCullough will go to 

mailto:jharold@pps.net
https://www.instagram.com/ockleygreenmiddleschool/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/ockleygreenmiddleschool/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/ockleygreenmiddleschool/?hl=en
mailto:kersten@kerstengreenphotography.com
mailto:jharold@pps.net


 

 

 
Team members - Anderson D., Kai G., Margaret S., Josiah 
L., Rhys G., Riley K., Kaitlin M. 
 
Very exciting news - the Ockley Chess Team earned 
a third place trophy at the ​51st Annual Chess for 
Success Oregon State Tournament​ - 
congratulations, team! 
 

 

Jefferson Middle School Baseball 
There will be a parent meeting to learn more about middle 
school baseball on Monday, March 12th 
at Jefferson High School at 6 pm in the 
Blazers Community Room.  
Questions may be emailed to 
demosbaseball@gmail.com​. 
  
 

 
Fundraisers! 
The PTA has two fundraisers in progress right now - an 
upcoming plant sale and the Box Top for Education 
program.  The money collected from fundraising will help 
us pay for special projects, field trips, special supplies, a 
new reader board, and student art installations. 
 

the stores and purchase the 
snacks for students. 
 
Fred Meyer Rewards 
Did you know that Fred Meyer 
will donate a percentage of your 
purchase to Ockley Green 
Middle School?  If you have a 
Fred Meyer Rewards Card, you 
can designate OG as the school 
of your choice via the Fred 
Meyer website.  It's easy! Visit 
the ​Fred Meyer Community 
Rewards registration page​.  
Ockley Green's account number 
is 88181.  Our PTA will  use 
these funds as a source to help 
pay for field trips, buses, 8th 
grade graduation, school dances, 
teacher mini-grants and supplies, 
the school garden and more! 
 
 

School 
Community 
Meetings 
Have you been curious about the 
OG PTA and Site Council but 
haven’t had a chance to attend a 
meeting? It’s not too late! Please 
consider joining these important 
committees, which will be 
holding elections for next year’s 
leadership in the coming months. 
 
The next PTA meeting is 
Thursday, April 12 at 6 pm  in 
the library.  We have Spanish 
interpretation at the PTA 
meetings and are seeking more 
engagement with our Spanish 
speaking families - please help 
us spread the words.  
 

https://www.chessforsuccess.org/play/about
https://www.chessforsuccess.org/play/about
mailto:demosbaseball@gmail.com
https://www.fredmeyer.com/signin?redirectUrl=/account/communityrewards/enroll
https://www.fredmeyer.com/signin?redirectUrl=/account/communityrewards/enroll


 

To participate in the Box Top fundraiser, see the flyer 
attached to this newsletter for which products are eligible, 
and add your box tops to the collection bin in the office. 
 
The OG PTA is also 
partnering with ​New 
Leaf Greenhouse ​for 
a Plant Sale 
Fundraiser. See the 
flyer and order form 
attached to this 
newsletter for more 
information - and 
please share this info 
with your friends, family and community groups! 
 

 
Other Upcoming Events 
 
Mock Trial Courtroom Visit 
Mr. Riser will be taking his 2nd Semester Mock Trial 
class on a Courtroom Tour sponsored by the ​Classroom 
Law Project​. Students will have the opportunity to 
witness trial proceedings first hand. 
 
Marching Band and Dance Team 
Before-School Marching Band and Dance Team 
rehearsals begin on Monday, March 12th from 
8:15-9:00 am.  Permission forms went home with 
students last week - please see Mr. Littledyke and 
Mr. Damon for more details.  
 
Spring Forward Youth Program 
Free local spring break student and family programs at the 
Spring Forward Youth Program​ ​- empowering 
workshops available for all ages March 26 -30. 
 
Family Night at OG 
Please join us for Family Night at Ockley Green on 
Thursday, March 15th from 6 - 7:30 pm. Topics will 
include raising a teen in the 21st century, how to address 
cyberbullying and presentations from ACT (Adolescents 

Site Council - The next Site 
Council meeting is Wednesday, 
March 21st at 6 pm in the 
library. You can view the recent 
Site Council meeting  
notes here​. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://newleafgreenhouse.com/
http://newleafgreenhouse.com/
http://www.classroomlaw.org/
http://www.classroomlaw.org/
http://dontshootportland.com/spring-forward-youth-program/
https://www.pps.net/Page/11577
https://www.pps.net/Page/11577


 

and Communities Together) and PPS’s counseling 
department. More information in next week’s newsletter. 
 
Upcoming Music Performances (Volunteers Needed) 
 
St. John’s Parade (meet at Roosevelt High School field) 
Saturday, May 12th starting at about 9-10am  
 
Spring Music Concert at Ockley Green Auditorium 
Thursday, May 31st at 6:00pm 
 
Oaks Park Performance (tentative):  
Saturday in late May or early June 
 
Jr. Rose Parade (tentative):  
Wednesday, June 6th during school day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 


